
THE DEB MARSHALL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

The family of Jack and Deb Marshall is sponsoring the Deb Marshall Memorial 

Scholarship in cooperation with the Stockbridge Lions Club.  

Deb Marshall was a successful and dynamic area business woman, a loving mother 

and wife, and an active participant in the Stockbridge area community. In her name, a 

$1,000 scholarship will be awarded to a new Stockbridge High School Graduate for 

three years beginning in the spring of 2023. Applicants must show commitment to 

entering the Health Care field. Applicants who intend a major in the field of Nursing will 

be prioritized. 

To apply for the Deb Marshal Memorial Scholarship, submit the following information via 

email to Bruce Brown, Lions Club Scholarship Chair (dn1610b@gmail.com). The 

application deadline is the Wednesday before spring break. 

1. Full Name. 

2. U.S. Postal Address. 

3. Email Address. 

4. Financial Aid Form Status (Submitted or Not Submitted). 

5. Intended or Accepted College, University, or Training School. 

6. Intended Major. 

7. High School Grade Point Average. 

8. A List of The Extra Curricular Activities And Clubs In Which You Participated 

During Your High School Career. 

9. A 300 Word Essay Entitled, “How I Intend to Make A Difference In The Health 

Care Field.” 


